
Dates for your Diary 
 

May Day 
7th May 

 
SATS: 

14th - 17th May 
 

End of Year Celebration Day 
TBC 

 
Wednesday 4th July 

Stafford Manor/Weston Road High 
Transition Day 

 
Thursday 12th July 

Summer Fayre 
 

Tuesday 17th July 
Y6 Leavers’ Assembly (09:30) 

 
Wednesday 18th July 
Y6 Graduation (10:30) 

 
Friday 20th July 

End of Term (12:00pm) 
 

 Summer 1 
At the time of writing, the sun is shining and the weather is sweet. Long may it 

continue as Year 6 have plenty of outdoor fun ahead of them. As soon as we get 
past the SATS, the children have planned a fun day at Rowley Park Academy 

on the 18th May.  
 

As well as that, children will also plan what they would like to do for the day to 
celebrate the completion of SATS (previous year groups 
decided to visit the cinema, bowling alley and Mcdonald’s 

 
Also after SATS, Year 6 will complete their final challenge pack at RPA, which is 
called the Final Countdown. Children will be running their own events company, 
and will be taking responsibility for planning and organising their own: fundrais-
er; leavers disco and a Leaver’s Assembly at the end of the year—so watch this 

space! 
 

Year 6 will continue to have Forest School on a Tuesday which will be led by 
Mrs Lipton. Please make sure that all children have their suitable clothing in 

schools on these days. 
 

Since September, Year 6 have been learning to play the glockenspiel; I am de-
lighted to announce that they have been invited to perform at the Stafford Show-

ground on Wednesday 27th June. Details will follow shortly... 
 
 

 
 

Follow us on twitter... 
@RowParkAcademy  @hsmith230190  @annika_beaumont @CooksterDebbie 
 

Date Test  

Monday 14h May SPAG  

Tuesday 15th May English Reading 

Wednesday 16th May Arithmetic—Paper 1 
Maths  - Reasoning -Paper 2 

Thursday 17th May Maths  - Reasoning—Paper 3 

SATs 
SATs will take place in four weeks, be-
ginning on Monday 14th May.  Below is 
a copy of the timetable for that week.  It 
is vital that children are in school and 

on time during this week. 

Attendance  
Encouraging regular attendance is one of the most powerful ways to  support children;  both for their happiness and well-

being, as well as improving their learning in school.  In the spring term our classes attendance  was  94.6% with our 

school target being 96.1%.  With your continued support, we hope to achieve our school target attendance in the summer 
term.  


